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  Manga Studio For Dummies Doug Hills,2011-02-08
Love Manga? The newest features of Manga Studio
help you bring your ideas to life! The tools
available in the latest version of this powerful
program make it easy to turn your computer into
your drawing board, and Manga Studio For Dummies
makes it easy to get started. Discover how to use
Manga Studio to begin creating comics in manga or
Western styles, add color to your creations, and
share them with your adoring public. It’s a breeze
once you know your way around the program. Manga
may have begun in Japan, but Manga Studio For
Dummies is written in plain English, and shows you
how to: Build and use page templates Rough in your
comic with penciling techniques Work 100% digital,
or use a combination of digital and traditional
tools if you prefer Work with layers, rulers, and
panels Add speech bubbles and sound effects text
Ink your work and add tones Prepare your creations
for print or distribution on the Web Written by a
working digital artist, Manga Studio For Dummies
covers both Manga Studio Debut and EX versions. As
an added bonus, it even gives you a peek into the
world of manga and comics in general. With the
help of Manga Studio For Dummies, you just might
find yourself among the comic artists whose work
populates the Web and gathers thousands of fans!
Note: CD-ROM/DVD and other supplementary materials
are not included as part of eBook file.
  Exodyssey Sebastien Larroude,Steambot
Studios,2009 In its first installment of their own
Intellectual Property, Steambot Studios, a
collective of six digital artists working in the
world of visual Entertainment, takes us aboard an
epic science fiction journey. In Exodyssey -
created in parallel with a series of educational
DVDs - the group demonstrates their creative
production art techniques developed through many
years of experience in the field (E.A.,
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Activision, Unisoft, Epic, Digital Dimension,
Canol Plus...). Follow the Steambot crew through
an original but also realistic point of view on
futuristic civilizations, space transportation and
society.
  3D Studio Max 3. Con CD-ROM Michael Todd
Peterson,2000
  Beginning Arduino Michael McRoberts,2011-07-29
In Beginning Arduino, you will learn all about the
popular Arduino microcontroller by working your
way through an amazing set of 50 cool projects.
You'll progress from a complete beginner regarding
Arduino programming and electronics knowledge to
intermediate skills and the confidence to create
your own amazing Arduino projects. Absolutely no
experience in programming or electronics required!
Rather than requiring you to wade through pages of
theory before you start making things, this book
has a hands-on approach. You will dive into making
projects right from the start, learning how to use
various electronic components and how to program
the Arduino to control or communicate with those
components. Each project is designed to build upon
the knowledge learned in earlier projects and to
further your knowledge in programming as well as
skills with electronics. By the end of the book
you will be able create your own projects
confidently and with creativity. Please note: the
print version of this title is black & white; the
eBook is full color. You can download the color
diagrams in the book from
http://www.apress.com/9781430232407
  Digital Forensics and Watermarking Yun Qing
Shi,Hyoung Joong Kim,Fernando Perez-
Gonzalez,2012-07-16 This book constitutes the
thoroughly refereed post-conference proceedings of
the 10th International Workshop on Digital-
forensics and Watermarking (IWDW 2011) held in
Atlantic City, NJ, USA, during October 23-26,
2011. The 37 revised full papers presented were
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carefully selected from 59 submissions. Conference
papers are organized in 6 technical sessions,
covering the topics of steganography and
steganalysis, watermarking, visual cryptography,
forensics, anti-forensics, fingerprinting, privacy
and security.
  Programming in Go Mark Summerfield,2012 A
valuable programming reference provides a complete
introduction to the Go programming language,
covering all of Go's clean and easy to understand
syntax and its built-in arrays, maps, slices and
Unicode strings. Original.
  Use Case Driven Object Modeling with UMLTheory
and Practice Don Rosenberg,Matt
Stephens,2008-06-28 Diagramming and process are
important topics in today’s software development
world, as the UML diagramming language has come to
be almost universally accepted. Yet process is
necessary; by themselves, diagrams are of little
use. Use Case Driven Object Modeling with UML -
Theory and Practice combines the notation of UML
with a lightweight but effective process - the
ICONIX process - for designing and developing
software systems. ICONIX has developed a growing
following over the years. Sitting between the
free-for-all of Extreme Programming and overly
rigid processes such as RUP, ICONIX offers just
enough structure to be successful.
  Infinity and the Mind Rudy Rucker,2019-07-23 A
dynamic exploration of infinity In Infinity and
the Mind, Rudy Rucker leads an excursion to that
stretch of the universe he calls the “Mindscape,”
where he explores infinity in all its forms:
potential and actual, mathematical and physical,
theological and mundane. Using cartoons, puzzles,
and quotations to enliven his text, Rucker
acquaints us with staggeringly advanced levels of
infinity, delves into the depths beneath daily
awareness, and explains Kurt Gödel’s belief in the
possibility of robot consciousness. In the realm
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of infinity, mathematics, science, and logic merge
with the fantastic. By closely examining the
paradoxes that arise, we gain profound insights
into the human mind, its powers, and its
limitations. This Princeton Science Library
edition includes a new preface by the author.
  Applying Use Cases Geri Schneider,Jason P.
Winters,2001-03-31 Use case analysis is a
methodology for defining the outward features of a
software system from the user's point of view.
Applying Use Cases, Second Edition, offers a clear
and practical introduction to this cutting-edge
software development technique. Using numerous
realistic examples and a detailed case study, you
are guided through the application of use case
analysis in the development of software systems.
This new edition has been updated and expanded to
reflect the Unified Modeling Language (UML)
version 1.3. It also includes more complex and
precise examples, descriptions of the pros and
cons of various use case documentation techniques,
and discussions on how other modeling approaches
relate to use cases. Applying Use Cases, Second
Edition, walks you through the software
development process, demonstrating how use cases
apply to project inception, requirements and risk
analysis, system architecture, scheduling, review
and testing, and documentation. Key topics
include: Identifying use cases and describing
actors Writing the flow of events, including basic
and alternative paths Reviewing use cases for
completeness and correctness Diagramming use cases
with activity diagrams and sequence diagrams
Incorporating user interface description and data
description documents Testing architectural
patterns and designs with use cases Applying use
cases to project planning, prototyping, and
estimating Identifying and diagramming analysis
classes from use cases Applying use cases to user
guides, test cases, and training material An
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entire section of the book is devoted to
identifying common mistakes and describing their
solutions. Also featured is a handy collection of
documentation templates and an abbreviated guide
to UML notation. You will come away from this book
with a solid understanding of use cases, along
with the skills you need to put use case analysis
to work.
  Journey Through Genius William Dunham,1991-08
Like masterpieces of art, music, and literature,
great mathematical theorems are creative
milestones, works of genius destined to last
forever. Now William Dunham gives them the
attention they deserve. Dunham places each theorem
within its historical context and explores the
very human and often turbulent life of the creator
— from Archimedes, the absentminded theoretician
whose absorption in his work often precluded
eating or bathing, to Gerolamo Cardano, the
sixteenth-century mathematician whose
accomplishments flourished despite a bizarre array
of misadventures, to the paranoid genius of modern
times, Georg Cantor. He also provides step-by-step
proofs for the theorems, each easily accessible to
readers with no more than a knowledge of high
school mathematics. A rare combination of the
historical, biographical, and mathematical,
Journey Through Genius is a fascinating
introduction to a neglected field of human
creativity. “It is mathematics presented as a
series of works of art; a fascinating lingering
over individual examples of ingenuity and insight.
It is mathematics by lightning flash.” —Isaac
Asimov
  Thinking Otherwise David J. Gunkel,2007 Thinking
Otherwise is a unique and revealing look at the
philosophical dimensions of information and
communication technology (ICT). Among thinkers,
the importance of what transpires within the
virtual world is the effect these activities have
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on real human beings who exist outside of and
beyond the computer-generated virtual environment.
Obviously, the result of ICT interactions can lead
to good or bad outcomes. Gunkel, however, is not
concerned about deciding which argument is more
compelling, but how these arguments are organised,
articulated and configured. This approach entails
challenging, criticizing and even changing the
terms and conditions of the discourse itself. For
example, the binary nature of computer logic tends
to colour debate about subsequent issues by
portraying each side as the antithesis of the
other. That is, the switch is turned on or off.
Thinking Otherwise investigates the unique
quandaries, complications and possibilities
introduced by a form of otherness that veils,
through technology, the identity of the Other.
Therefore, Gunkel formulates alternative ways of
proceeding to take into account additional forms
of otherness. Gunkel submits traditional forms of
philosophical reasoning to a critical reevaluation
caused by opportunities made available with
information technology and also develops
alternative ways of thinking that are oriented
otherwise.
  Essential C# 2.0 Michaelis,2006
  Building Micro-Frontends Luca
Mezzalira,2021-11-17 What's the answer to today's
increasingly complex web applications? Micro-
frontends. Inspired by the microservices model,
this approach lets you break interfaces into
separate features managed by different teams of
developers. With this practical guide, Luca
Mezzalira shows software architects, tech leads,
and software developers how to build and deliver
artifacts atomically rather than use a big bang
deployment. You'll learn how micro-frontends
enable your team to choose any library or
framework. This gives your organization technical
flexibility and allows you to hire and retain a
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broad spectrum of talent. Micro-frontends also
support distributed or colocated teams more
efficiently. Pick up this book and learn how to
get started with this technological breakthrough
right away. Explore available frontend development
architectures Learn how microservice principles
apply to frontend development Understand the four
pillars for creating a successful micro-frontend
architecture Examine the benefits and pitfalls of
existing micro-frontend architectures Learn
principles and best practices for creating
successful automation strategies Discover patterns
for integrating micro-frontend architectures using
microservices or a monolith API layer
  Programming in the Key of C# Charles
Petzold,2004 Learning to program is like learning
a musical instrument. It takes dedication, lots of
practice, and a great teacher. This primer-created
by award-winning author Charles Petzold-focuses on
the fundamentals of composing code with C#, an
intuitive object-oriented programming language
ideal for creating solutions for Microsoft Windows
and the Web. Whether you're new to programming or
new to C#, you'll quickly build the skills you
need to orchestrate your own applications in the
key of C#. Discover how to: .Start simple with
variables-integers and text strings .Learn the
basics of user input and output .Get deeper into
data types with decimals and floating point
.Explore how Booleans help a program make
decisions .Branch, loop, and enumerate to perform
selective and repetitive tasks .Prevent your
programs from crashing with structured exception
handling .Assemble classes from fields, methods,
and properties .Extend classes with inheritance,
operators, and virtual methods .Store information
in data fields .Teach your programs to play music
in the key of C#
  Strategic Monoliths and Microservices Vaughn
Vernon,Tomasz Jaskula,2021-10-27 Make Software
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Architecture Choices That Maximize Value and
Innovation [Vernon and Jaskuła] provide insights,
tools, proven best practices, and architecture
styles both from the business and engineering
viewpoint. . . . This book deserves to become a
must-read for practicing software engineers,
executives as well as senior managers. --Michael
Stal, Certified Senior Software Architect, Siemens
Technology Strategic Monoliths and Microservices
helps business decision-makers and technical team
members clearly understand their strategic
problems through collaboration and identify
optimal architectural approaches, whether the
approach is distributed microservices, well-
modularized monoliths, or coarser-grained services
partway between the two. Leading software
architecture experts Vaughn Vernon and Tomasz
Jaskuła show how to make balanced architectural
decisions based on need and purpose, rather than
hype, so you can promote value and innovation,
deliver more evolvable systems, and avoid costly
mistakes. Using realistic examples, they show how
to construct well-designed monoliths that are
maintainable and extensible, and how to gradually
redesign and reimplement even the most tangled
legacy systems into truly effective microservices.
Link software architecture planning to business
innovation and digital transformation Overcome
communication problems to promote experimentation
and discovery-based innovation Master practices
that support your value-generating goals and help
you invest more strategically Compare
architectural styles that can lead to versatile,
adaptable applications and services Recognize when
monoliths are your best option and how best to
architect, design, and implement them Learn when
to move monoliths to microservices and how to do
it, whether they're modularized or a Big Ball of
Mud Register your book for convenient access to
downloads, updates, and/or corrections as they
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become available. See inside book for details.
  INST UML PROG, Pierre-Alain Muller,1997-11-30
UML is the Unified Modeling Language, produced in
response to the call for a standard notation for
the OO application design. UML is a synthesis of
Booch, OMT, and OOSE methods. This book is an
introduction to the object modeling approach as
well as a tutorial in the UML notation and usage.
The focus is object oriented modeling: user
requirements, analysis, and definition.
  C#.Net Developer's Guide Adrian Turtschi,Jason
Werry,Greg Hack,Joseph Albahari,2002-01-12
Microsoft's C# (C sharp) is a modern, object-
oriented programming language built from the
ground up to exploit the power of XML-based Web
services on Microsoft's new .NET platform. With
its Visual C++ development system heritage, C#
will enable millions of C and C++ developers to
use existing skills to rapidly build sophisticated
XML-based .NET applications. Why Will Web
Developers Switch to C#? ...Because it's the ideal
solution for C and C++ programmers who need to
combine rapid development with the power to access
all the functionality of the Microsoft.NET
platform. They want an environment that is
completely in sync with emerging Web standards and
one that provides easy integration with existing
applications. C#.net Web Developer's Guide will
enhance developer productivity and help them
eliminate programming errors that can lead to
increased development costs. This book teaches Web
developers to quickly and easily build solutions
for the Microsoft .NET platform. Web developers
will learn to use C# components to build Web
services and applications that are available
across the Internet, from any application running
on any platform. * Timely coverage of newly
released product - programmers and developers are
anxious to learn about the new technology * Comes
with Syngress' revolutionary wallet-sized CD
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containing a printable HTML version of the book
and all of the source code examples and demos of
popular C# upgrade and programming tools
  Business Ethics and Values Colin M. Fisher,Alan
Lovell,2006 Business Ethics and Values introduces
students to the complexities and principles of
ethical issues by focusing on developing ethical
awareness and the ability to argue business ethics
matters. A proven resource, the second edition of
this text continues to present a successful blend
of concrete issues and academic theory, suitable
for undergraduate and postgraduate students with
or without practical experience of the world of
organisations. It gives as much importance to
individual conscience at work as it does to
socially responsible behaviour at the corporate
level and within the global business world.
Hallmark features: Broad coverage of the many
issues in this subject ensures that students see
the whole picture. The use of real-world case
studies and simulations helps to stimulate debate
and appreciate the multi-faceted aspects of
ethical arguments. New to this edition: New
material on the ethics of e-communication,
sustainability and the ethical impact of
globalisation ensures that students are learning
from the most up-to-date material available.
Further analysis of Anglo-American approaches to
corporate governance and their ethical
underpinnings. Short test and assignment questions
at the end of each chapter help students to
consolidate their learning. More simulation
exercises and activities give students the
opportunity to reflect on their attitudes to this
engaging subject. A well-developed supplements
package to support tutors and students includes an
instructor's manual, PowerPoint slides and a
companion website. Colin Fisher is Professorof
Managerial Ethics and Values, Nottingham Business
School, Nottingham Trent University. Alan Lovell
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is Professor of Organisational Accountability and
Head of the Department of Accounting, Finance &
Economics, Nottingham Business School, Nottingham
Trent University.
  You, Me and Him Alice Peterson,2018-05-22 Josie
and Finn are happily married, with promising
careers, and a gorgeous young son, George. But
despite their apparently enviable lives, George's
hyperactivity disorder means the days aren't
always easy. Josie's best friend Justin has always
been there for her, and when she finds out she's
pregnant again she turns to him for support. She
loves George, but it's just such hard work,
especially as Josie takes much of the strain. Finn
is suspicious. What does Justin want in return for
his help? And just how close are they really?
  CLR Via C# Jeffrey Richter,2006 Dig deep and
master the intricacies of the common language
runtime (CLR) and the .NET Framework. Written by a
highly regarded programming expert and consultant
to the Microsoft .NET team, this guide is ideal
for developers building any kind of application--
including Microsoft ASP.NET, Windows Forms,
Microsoft SQL Server, Web services, and console
applications. You'll get hands-on instruction and
extensive code C# code samples to help you tackle
the tough topics and develop high-performance
applications. Discover how to: Build, deploy,
administer, and version applications, components,
and shared assemblies Design types using
constants, fields, constructors, methods,
properties, and events Work effectively with the
CLR's special types including enumerators, arrays,
and strings Declare, create, and use delegates to
expose callback functions Define and employ re-
usable algorithms with interfaces and generics
Define, use, and detect custom attributes Use
exception handling to build robust, reliable, and
security-enhanced components Manage memory
automatically with the garbage collector and work
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with native resources Apply CLR Hosting,
AppDomains, assembly loading, and reflection to
build dynamically extensible applications PLUS--
Get code samples on the Web
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